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    SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 2 
COMPETITIVE SELECTION PROCESS 
SUBIC ENERZONE CORPORATION 

 
UPDATED BID SCHEDULE 

 
This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is issued to inform Bidders and Observers of the 
updated Bid Schedule for the Competitive Selection Process for the supply of 
capacity to Subic Enerzone Corporation. 
 
Bid Schedule 

Activity Date 

Continuation of the Pre-bid Conference January 15, 2021 
from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Issuance of Bid Bulletin/s, if required January 18 to 22, 2021 

Deadline for Submission of Bids (“Bid Submission 
Deadline”) 
Opening of Bids 

9:00 a.m. of February 9, 2021 

Evaluation of Bids  9 a.m of February 9, 2021 

Awarding February 9, 2021 

Signing of PSA  February 12, 2021 

Filing with ERC February 19, 2021 

Start of Supply 
 

March 26, 2021 
(5MW) & December 26, 2021 

(5MW) 

Observers and Prospective Bidders are instructed to confirm their participation by 
emailing the CSP Secretariat at subic.csp.secretariat@aboitiz.com. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
THIRD PARTY BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 
SUBIC ENERZONE CORPORATION  
 
By: 
  

WARELL KERN SARIO 
Chairman, TPBAC 
 
January 7, 2021 
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